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Changing the current system means seriously limiting the ability of ALL Oregonians 

to vote. Removing the accessibility of vote by mail harms the disabled and working 

poor who cannot make it on election day to a polling location. The costs to ensure 

that every voting location is accessible would be astronomical. Keeping vote by mail 

means keeping elections fair. 


